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SAVE THE DATE: THE YEAR 6 FAREWELL  

7TH DECEMBER 2017… 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t believe that we are in Week 5 already. Preparations are well 

under way for our End of Year Presentation Day, to be held on 

Tuesday 12th December. We always see a large number of families, 

which is wonderful.  

The School Executive is currently looking at our budget for 2018 as 

we develop our School Plan. Information that you provided through 

various surveys is assisting us with our planning. An overwhelming 

number of families have requested that we look at new and 

improved ways to communicate with you about various school wide 

and classroom activities. We are hoping to have a Facebook Page 

up and running sometime in Term 1, 2018. 

Students were also surveyed and many requested more things to 

do in the playground. We are also looking at this with the support 

of our wonderful P&C. 

I will keep you informed as we continue our planning.                                        

Have a wonderful week. 

Enrolments for 2018 are now               

being taken 



2E Makes Tacos… 

 



Celebrating Great Efforts and Performances 

Asher P/S, Halle P/S, Kaydan P/S, Luke KR, Claire KP, 

Charlie KB, Trie KG, Issy 1Y, David 2U, emerson 2E, Lucy 

3/4N, Joshua 4K, Jarrod kK/6K, Dylan 6S, Jessee 6S and 

Samantha 6S 


